
The City of Bellevue Transportation Department is currently designing a project in your area to improve 
the safety of people walking and rolling. The project will improve existing pedestrian crossings at two (2) 
locations along NE 8th Street at the cross streets of 95th Avenue NE and 98th Avenue NE.

Project locations were identified for improvements through the city’s Crosswalk Program and prioritized 
based on community concern, NE 8th St. traffic volumes, as well as the crossings’ proximity to transit stops 
and the high-density area of downtown.

NE 8th St and 95th Ave NE 
	ρ Install new pedestrian flashing beacon 

	ρ Upgrade curb ramps to comply with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA)

NE 8th St and 98th Ave NE
	ρ Install new pedestrian flashing beacon 

	ρ Upgrade curb ramps to comply with the 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA).

	ρ City proposes replacing the eastbound left 
turn lane from NE 8th St to Park Road with 
a median to calm traffic along NE 8th Street 
and provide a safer refuge for people using 
the crosswalk. Left turns to Park Road will 
still be allowed. 

Project schedule
Design will continue through 2025 with construction anticipated to 
begin spring 2026 pending the availability of project funding.

Funding
The estimated project cost is $1.1 million. Project funding is provided by the Neighborhood Safety, 
Connectivity and Congestion Levy. 

Information
More details are available on the project webpage. BellevueWA.gov/NE-8th-street-crosswalk-upgrades

Brittany Quan, project manager
425-452-4631 | bquan@bellevuewa.gov

Planning	 Design	 Construction

For alternate formats, interpreters, or reasonable modification requests please phone at least 48 hours in 
advance 425-452-6995 (voice) or email lmilstead@bellevuewa.gov. For complaints regarding modifications, 
contact the City of Bellevue ADA, Title VI, and Equal Opportunity Officer at ADATitleVI@bellevuewa.gov.
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sample pedestrian flashing beacon + median
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Transportation Department
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PO Box 90012
Bellevue WA 98009-9012

Construction Alert

Project Update
Crosswalk upgrades at NE 8th Street at
95th and 98th Avenues NE

Crosswalk upgrades on NE 8th 
Street at 95th and 98th Avenues NE

TRN-25-34423

Title VI Notice to the Public: It 
is the City of Bellevue’s policy 
to assure that no person 
shall on the grounds of race, 
color, national origin or sex, 
as provided by the Title VI of 
the Civil Rights Acts of 1964, 
be excluded from participating 
in, be denied the benefits of, 
or be otherwise discriminated 
against under any of its federally 
funded program and activities. 
Any person who believes his/
her Title VI protection has been 
violated may file a complaint 
with the Title VI Coordinator. 
For Title VI complaint forms and 
advice, please contact the Title VI 
Coordinator at 425-452-4496.

Information

425-452-6800
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